
Visit – Partnership with Secretary of Civil Protection ( October 19 , 2016)

  
    -  On Wednesday, October 19, 2016, the Secretary General of Civil Protection, Mr. John
Kapakis, visited the National Defence Fund (NDF), accompanied by Mr. Spyridon Georgiou.
 

  

    
    -  The visit took place within the framework of cooperation between the General Secretariat
for Civil Protection and the National Defence Fund regarding the services of housing in NDF
owned properties.   
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